
 
-Translation- 

LA 006/2012(PT) 
       26 March 2012 
 
Subject  Publication on the letter of invitation to the Annual General Meeting of  

shareholders for the year 2012 on the Company’s website 
Attention President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 With reference to the Annual General Meeting of shareholders for the year 2012 of 
Premier Technology Public Company Limited (‘the Company”) to be held on Thursday 26 April 
2012 at 10.00 hours at Meeting Room No.501, 5th floor, Premier Corporate Park, No.1 Soi 
Premier 2, Srinakarin Road, Nongbon Sub-District, Prawet District, Bangkok, to consider the 
agendas has informed. 
 
 In distribution of information to assist shareholders to consider the agendas, the 
Company has made available on the website www.premier-technology.co.th, the text of the 
letter of invitation to the Annual General Meeting of shareholders for the year 2012 together with 
all attachment, from 26 March 2012 onward. 
 
 For any questions concerning the proposed agendas, the Company welcomes 
opportunity to clarify these matters in the Meeting. Please forward your question to 
ircontact@premier-technology.co.th or to facsimile number 0 2301 1020, from today until 12 
April 2012. 
 
 Please be informed accordingly. 
 
       Yours sincerely, 

- (Signature) - 
  (Mrs.Duangthip Eamrungroj) 

           Director 
Premier Technology Public Company Limited 


